
HURON DIOCESE.

"None of self, but all of Thee." WÑill subscribers search for same ?
Mrs. Smith (Literature Sec.), recommends the following:-" The
Deacon's tenth." " What we owe, and how to pay it."I "Two Thank-
offering envelopes," and " Mrs. Bartlett's Thankoffering." [Send for
them.-ED.] . . In the April number of the Canadian Church
Magazine will be found Miss Battersby's beautiful paper on" Tithes,".
read at.the Annual Meeting.

The big box for Mrs. Bompas, to which so many of our members
-contributed, started on its long journey to the Upper Yukon River on
2oth instant. It weighed 300 lbs , and contained a few articles of
good clothing, the small knitting machine from the seven little girls of
Thorndale Sunday School,% with $2 worth of yarn frorn the M.C.L's.
of the Memorial Church London, a very large quantity of con-
densed foods in tins, curry powder, spices, ginger, pepper, medi-
cines, plasters, spools, pins, hair pins, needles, fish ho:>ks, candles,
etc. A smaller quantity, (with the donation of $20, to the care of
Dean Grisdale for supplementary purchases in Winnipeg), was also de-
spatched for the Bishop of Mackenzie River. It will be a very long time
before we en hear of the safe arrival of either consignment. [The Sio
just received from New St. Paul's, Woodstock, is gratefully acknow-
ledged.-ED.] . . With reference to the Pleafor Huron College, which
is issued by the permission of our Bishop, and will probably be in the
hands of every Branch President before this issue of the LEAFLET iS
out of the Press, Mrs. Baldwin thus encouragingly writes .- " The
Bishop wishes me to thank you for your earnest purpose for Huron
College; put down e25 for the Bishop and myself, and we join you in
the prayer that this effort may have the blessing of God resting upon
it." Thus sanctioned, thus prayed for, thus practically helped by our
President, is it too much to hope thrt every Auxilia-y sister will send
in some small offering to save from cullapse the Divinity College of our
Diocese, the fountain head from which should come the supply for all
its Parochial and Mission needs? Let us as individuals, even if we
-cannot as an organization, " help Huron College." Remember the first
response which came to the appeal made on its behalf at our Annual
Meeting was not from one of our larger or pore wealthy congregations,
but from the young and struggling All Saints' Mission Chapel, of the
Memorial Church parish. All Saints' says; " We have not only got
the $5 we promisel, but wehope soon to havl more for Huron College."

ECHOES FROM OUR ANNUAL.
No. i. "-Whilst listening to some of the questions asked at our

Annual, the idea struck me would it not be a good plan if instead of the
usuAl long Papers, short-r ones, say five minutes each, on the specific
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